
 

 

Students, teachers, staff, and parents celebrated Pi Day today at 

Orlando Science Elementary. Students were taught the importance of 

the number 3.14 and how it is found throughout nature and used for 

man-made-construction. Students then applied their knowledge in the 

fields of art, cooking, engineering, and finally the art of eating. Pi Day is 

celebrated each year at Orlando Science Elementary and each year the 

event highlights our hands-on approach to learning. 

   


